

03 June 2020

Damien Pfeiffer
Director, Regions Western Planning Services
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
PO Box 717
Dubbo NSW 2830

Dear Mr Pfeiffer

PLANNING PROPOSAL [PP_2018_GRIFF_001_00] - Withdrawal

In a letter received by Council on 24 April 2020 the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment requested written advice regarding Council's intention in relation to the above noted Planning Proposal. The purpose of this letter is for Council to formally withdraw Planning Proposal - PP_2018_GRIFF_001_00 (referred to in Council's records as Planning Proposal 2/2018) as resolved at the 26 May 2020 ordinary meeting of Council:

(a) Council resolve to withdraw Planning Proposal 2/2018 for 161 Remembrance Drive, Griffith.

(b) Council direct the Director Sustainable Development to formerly correspond with the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment to withdraw the Planning Proposal.

Please ensure you records, including the online Planning Proposal tracking systems, are updated to reflect the withdrawal.

For further information regarding this matter please contact Council's Contract Strategic Planning Officer, Kelly McNicol at (02) 6969 4840.

Yours sincerely

PHIL HARDING

DIRECTOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT